### **UNIT 5: NATURAL WONDERS OF THE WORLD**

### A. PHONETICS

# I. Choose the words whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group

1 A £-11	D	C	D
1. A. f <u>u</u> ll	B. m <u>u</u> st	C. <u>u</u> nder	D. <u>u</u> ncle
2. A. s <u>ea</u> t	B. m <u>ea</u> l	C. s <u>ea</u> l	D. gr <u>ea</u> t
3. A. h <u>i</u> ke	B. l <u>i</u> fe	C. l <u>i</u> t	D. l <u>i</u> ght
4. A. <u>ga</u> te	B. h <u>a</u> te	C. gr <u>ea</u> t	D. f <u>ea</u> st
5. A. t <u>i</u> n	B. s <u>i</u> n	C. h <u>i</u> de	D. J <u>i</u> m
6. A. b <u>oo</u> k	B. f <u>oo</u> t	C. p <u>oo</u> r	D. l <u>oo</u> k
7. A. s <u>o</u> lder	B. st <u>o</u> ry	C. f <u>o</u> lk	D. f <u>o</u> lder
8. A. t <u>a</u> le	B. h <u>a</u> ng	C. l <u>a</u> nd	D. h <u>a</u> nd
9. A. sl <u>a</u> ng	B. d <u>a</u> nger	C. f <u>a</u> ng	D. s <u>a</u> ng
10. A. watch <u>ed</u>	B. book <u>ed</u>	C. stopp <u>ed</u>	D. worri <u>ed</u>
11. A. f <u>o</u> rest	B. wonder	C. r <u>o</u> ck	D. l <u>o</u> st
12. A. c <u>a</u> ve	B. b <u>a</u> y	C. v <u>a</u> lley	D. l <u>a</u> ke
13. A. boot <u>s</u>	B. scissors	C. cave <u>s</u>	D. mountain <u>s</u>
14. A. d <u>i</u> verse	B. <u>i</u> sland	C. sc <u>i</u> ssors	D. r <u>i</u> ght
15. A. bea <u>ch</u>	B. <u>ch</u> eese	C. <u>ch</u> ange	D. <u>ch</u> emistry
16. A. match <u>es</u>	B. parad <u>es</u>	C. decides	D. relativ <u>es</u>
17. A. cl <u>o</u> thing	B. h <u>o</u> ld	C. poster	D. d <u>o</u> ve
18. A. com <u>b</u>	B. clim <u>b</u>	C. subur <u>b</u>	D. bom <u>b</u>
19. A. al <u>th</u> ough	B. <u>th</u> inking	C. ga <u>th</u> er	D. o <u>th</u> er
20. A. headline	B. heating	C. m <u>ea</u> l	D. l <u>ea</u> ve
21. A. r <u>e</u> d	B. t <u>e</u> nt	C. <u>e</u> nd	D. for <u>e</u> st
22. A. l <u>a</u> ke	B. b <u>ag</u>	C. t <u>a</u> ke	D. n <u>a</u> ture
23. A. i <u>s</u> land	B. plaster	C. co <u>s</u> t	D. longe <u>s</u> t
24. A. m <u>a</u> p	B. <u>a</u> rea	C. h <u>a</u> t	D. pl <u>a</u> n
25. A. po <u>st</u>	B. co <u>st</u>	C. que <u>st</u> ion	D. coa <u>st</u>
26. A. <u>t</u> op	B. <u>t</u> en	C. tomato	D. fu <u>t</u> ure
27. A. <u>s</u> tand	B. <u>s</u> tamps	C. <u>s</u> teal	D. <u>s</u> ure
28. A. h <u>a</u> t	B. pl <u>a</u> n	C. <u>a</u> rea	D. m <u>a</u> p
29. A. coa <u>s</u> t	B. co <u>s</u> t	C. i <u>s</u> land	D. du <u>st</u>
30. A. mak <u>es</u>	B. writes	C. tak <u>es</u>	D. driv <u>es</u>
31. A. <u>ea</u> ting	B. r <u>ea</u> ding	C. teaching	D. br <u>ea</u> kfast
32. A. <u>sch</u> ool	B. children	C. <u>ch</u> eek	D. chubby
33. A. exciting	B. <u>c</u> ity	C. bicycle	D. circle
34. A. teaching	B. sp <u>ea</u> king	C. w <u>ea</u> ring	D. m <u>ea</u> ning
35. A. <u>e</u> nd	B. palac <u>e</u>	C. c <u>e</u> ntral	D. s <u>e</u> nd

36. A. tradition	B. decorate	C. m <u>a</u> ke	D. <u>A</u> pril
37. A. gathering	B. generous	C. <u>g</u> uest	D. great
38. A. <u>s</u> pring	B. <u>s</u> peak	C. <u>s</u> hould	D. <u>s</u> ummer
39. A. tr <u>u</u> ck	B. <u>u</u> nload	C. t <u>u</u> rn	D. l <u>u</u> nch
40. A. policeman	B. s <u>i</u> gn	C. b <u>i</u> ke	D. sp <u>i</u> der
41. A. d <u>a</u> ngerous	B. tr <u>a</u> vel	C. m <u>a</u> n	D. tr <u>a</u> ffic
42. A. st <u>a</u> y	B. vac <u>a</u> tion	C. l <u>a</u> nguage	D. w <u>a</u> ste
43. A. ph <u>o</u> to	B. h <u>o</u> tel	C. badmint <u>o</u> n	D. h <u>o</u> mework
44. A. pop <u>u</u> lation	B. b <u>u</u> s	C. <u>u</u> ncle	D. s <u>u</u> mmer
45. A. r <u>ea</u> d	B. t <u>ea</u> ch	C. h <u>ea</u> d	D. <u>ea</u> t
46. A. s <u>ch</u> ool	B. <u>ch</u> ild	C. <u>ch</u> air	D. wat <u>ch</u>
47. A. book <u>s</u>	B. pen <u>s</u>	C. chair <u>s</u>	D. live <u>s</u>
48. A. c <u>a</u> ble	B. st <u>a</u> tion	C. <u>a</u> nswer	D. l <u>a</u> test
49. A. kit <u>ch</u> en	B. cat <u>ch</u>	C. <u>ch</u> emistry	D. arm <u>ch</u> air
50. A. help <u>ed</u>	B. want <u>ed</u>	C. sound <u>ed</u>	D. suggest <u>ed</u>
II. Choose the word w		synable is placed	differently from
that of the other in eac	ch group.		
1. A. backyard	B. remote	C. Korean	D. desert
2. A. degree	B. forest	C. plaster	D. wonder
3. A. suburb	B. remote	C. station	D. temple
4. A. organize	B. zodiac	C. essential	D. waterfall
5. A. museum	B. windsurfing	C. historic	D. pagoda
6. A. thrilling	B. surround	C. travel	D. island
7. A. valley	B. modern	C. quiet	D. cuisine
8. A. diverse	B. mountain	C. empty	D. racing
9. A. appearance	B. waterfall	C. cathedral	D. essential
10. A. gallery	B. serious	C. memorial	D. barbecue
11. A. desert	B. picture	C. mountain	D. river
12. A. natural		<i>a</i> .	D f- 11
12. A. Hatural	B. painkiller	C. important	D. waterfall
13. A. experience	B. painkiller B. necessary	C. important C. forgettable	D. waterfall D. traditional
	-	-	
13. A. experience	B. necessary	C. forgettable	D. traditional

### **B. MULTIPLE CHOICE**

### I. Choose the best answer to complete each of the following sentences.

1. Ha Long Bay is famous \_\_\_\_\_\_ its scenic rock formations.

C. for A. to **B**. with D. by 2. Titov island in Ha Long Bay was named \_\_\_\_\_\_ a Russian cosmonaut, GhermannTitov. A. for **B**. with C. after D. by 3. You \_\_\_\_\_\_ look at other students' work. It's against the rules. A. must **B**. should C. shouldn't D. mustn't 4. The Sahara is the third largest \_\_\_\_\_\_ in the world. C. valley **B**. desert A. island **D**. mountain 5. When hiking overnight, don't forget to bring the \_\_\_\_\_. It will keep you warm at night. A. sleeping bag **B.** hiking boots **C.** sun cream **D**. painkillers 6. The Amazon River is \_\_\_\_\_\_ river in the world. **B**. wider than A. the wider C. the widest **D**. widest 7. \_\_\_\_\_\_ is the coldest place in Vietnam? B. What C. Which A. Who D. When 8. Peter must \_\_\_\_\_\_ this essay today. He's going out tomorrow. **B**. finishes C. finishing A. finish **D**. to finish 9. Which is \_\_\_\_\_, the West Lake or the Sword Lake? **B**. larger C. largest A. large **D**. the largest 10. The Grand Canyon is one of the natural \_\_\_\_\_\_ of the world. A. materials **B**. sights C. scenery **D**. wonders 11. The weather is very hot in\_\_\_\_\_. You can see camels and rattlesnakes easily there. A. valley **B**. ocean C. desert **D**. mountain 12. Cam Ly\_\_\_\_\_in Lam Dong Province attracts many tourists to visit each year. **B**.Waterfall **C**. A. Island Highland D. Forest 13. My sister had a headache yesterday when she returned from her camping. My mother gave her some\_\_\_\_\_to reduce it. C.sun cream D. cool water A. painkillers **B**. plaster 14. My brother and I wear\_\_\_\_\_to move conveniently when we go hiking in the mountain. A. walking boots **B**. scissors C. backpacks D. waterproof coat 15. We brought a \_\_\_\_\_\_ to look around when we move in the jungle in the dark. **B**. mobile phone **C**. sun hat D. torch A. tent 16. I had an occasion to come to visit Ngu Hanh Son. It's a mountain in Da Nang.

A. land **B**. range C.mount D. rock 17. Those islands in Nha Trang are named\_\_\_\_\_some interesting animals such as monkeys or swiftest. A. around **B**. in C. after D. by 18. It is \_\_\_\_\_\_to check your luggage carefully when you travel somewhere by plane. **B**.attractive C. essential A. unusual D. exciting 19. Ba Be Lake in Bac Kan is natural lake in Viet Nam. **B**.the large A. the largest C. largest D.more large 20. Many people say that Nile is \_\_\_\_\_river in the world. A. the deepest **B**. deeper C. the longest **D**. longer 21. I think Nam is one of \_\_\_\_\_tour guides in this company. C. best D. better A. the best **B**.the better 22. What is \_\_\_\_\_mountain in Viet Nam? -1 think it's Fansipan. A. the height **B**.the highest C. the higher **D**. highest 23. We\_\_\_\_\_ get up early to be at the campsite in time. **B**. must C. can't D. mustn't A. can 24. You throw the rubbish into the West Lake. A. may **B**. must C. mustn't D. may not 25. We \_\_\_\_\_ hold a party tonight but we \_\_\_\_\_make some loud noises affecting our neighbours. A. must/ mustn't **B**. mustn't/ must **C**. can/ must D. can/ mustn't 26. "Do you finish packing"? – "Yes. All my things are in my \_\_\_\_\_" **B**. backpack A. back C. back pack D. plaster 27.Ha Long Bay is Vietnam's wonder. A. most beautiful natural **B**. most natural beautiful **C**. the most beautiful natural **D**. the most natural beautiful 28. The Amazon A. Rain forest **B**. Rainy Forest C. Wet Forest **D**. Wetter Forest 29.\_\_\_\_\_\_ is a large thick bag for sleeping in, especially when you are camping. A.A sleeping bag **B**.A sleep bag C. A sleepy bag D.A bag for sleeping 30. If we had a\_\_\_\_\_, we wouldn't get los.

**B**. ruler A. backpack C. compass **D**. pain killer 31. You travel alone to the mountain. Always go in a group. C. do A. must **B**. mustn't D. don't 32. People think Ayers Rock is \_\_\_\_\_\_ in the evening when it is red. A. good **B**. better C. best **D**. the best 33. You\_\_\_\_\_ take a lot of warm clothes when you go to Sa Pa in winter A. must **B**. mustn't C. can D. can't 34. Ba Be Lake is the largest\_\_\_\_\_ lake in Viet Nam. **B**. freshwater A. fresh C. water **D**. mount 35. The Imperial City in Hue is the greatest\_\_\_\_\_. A. tourist attraction **B**. tourist attractions **C**. attraction tour **D**. attraction tourist 36. Ha Long Bay is the number one\_\_\_\_\_ in Viet Nam. A. nature wonder **B**. natural wonder **C**. wonderful nature **D**. wonder nature 37. You\_\_\_\_\_ be late for school. It's against the school regulations. **B**. mustn't C. can A. must D. can't 38. You\_\_\_\_\_\_ all necessary things along with you before you start your trip. **B**. won't take A. takes C. must take **D**. mustn't take 39. The boat trip to Ca Mau, the southern tip of Viet Nam, was \_\_\_\_\_\_ experience of my life. A. good **B**. better C. best **D**. the best 40. You must remember to bring a \_\_\_\_\_- it's very useful when you go into a cave because it's very dark there. A. scissors **B**. torch C. clock **D**. compass 41.He works we do. **B**. as hard as C. harder **D**. so hard as A. harder 42.No one in this class is Jimmy. **B**. tall than C. the tallest **D**. more tall than A. so tall as 43.Apples are usually\_\_\_\_\_ oranges. A. cheap than **B**. more cheap C. the cheapest **D**. cheaper than 44.I know him \_\_\_\_\_than you do. **B**. more well A. better **D**. the best C. good 45.Marie is not \_\_\_\_\_\_ her sister. **B**. so/so C. so/as A. more/as D. the/of 46. The Sears Tower is \_\_\_\_\_ building in Chicago.

**B**. the more tall **C**. the tallest **D**. taller and taller A. taller 47. Your bike is 3 times \_\_\_\_\_. **B**. as fast as me A. as fastly as mine C. as fast as mine **D**. faster than mine 48. The fatter I become, the I run. A. quicker **B**. more slowly C. slower **D**. more fast 49.He learns English\_\_\_\_\_ than we do. A. badly **B**. badlier C. more badly **D**. worse 50. Their house is beautiful than mine. **B**. more C. much A. as D. so

### **D. WORD FORMS**

#### I. Give the correct form of the word given to complete the sentences.

1. A trip to Fan Si Pan is anexperience.	(FORGET)
2. You can watch (tradition)when you visit Sa Pa.	(TRADITION)
<b>3.</b> Many visitors think that the greatestin Hue is	(ATTRACT)
temples.	
4. You must take an umbrella because it'sin Mui Ne at	(RAIN)
this time of year.	
5. Hue is near Da Nang, but it's morethan Da Nang.	(INTEREST)
6. The Perfume River is the mostriver in Central Viet	(FAME)
Nam.	
7. You can join many excitingduring the festival.	(ACT)
<b>8.</b> A butterfly is morethan a moth.	(COLOUR)
9. Nam's brother is a He took that picture.	(PHOTOGRAPH)
<b>10</b> . Excuse me. I'd like someabout the cruise.	(INFORM)
<b>11</b> . I find the enormousof life on earth quite	(DIVERSE)
overwhelming.	
<b>12.</b> The books on this list arereading for the course.	(ESSENCE)
<b>13.</b> The book is aadventure story.	(THRILL)

<b>14.</b> We are looking for exponential growth in our	(INVEST)
<b>15</b> . All that gossip about Linda is just pure	(INVENT)
<b>16</b> . Children are allowed much morethese days.	(FREE)
17. He's been for the past six months	(JOB)
<b>18.</b> A group ofpeople set up camp in the field.	(TRAVEL)
<b>19.</b> The Great Wall of China is the world's structure.	(LONG)
<b>20.</b> Is Quang Ninh a province?	(MOUNTAIN)

# II. Give the correct form of the word in brackets to complete the following text

Most visitors view the canyon from South Rim (1. VIEW)\_\_\_\_\_stations. Considering that it has taken the Colorado River the past 17 million years to carve this wonder out of rock, it seems only fair to take a (2. CLOSE)\_\_\_\_\_look. Built by the National Park Service in 1924, the South Kaibab Trail takes you to the (3.WONDER)\_\_\_\_\_named "Ooh Ah Point", and, for the (4. ADVENTURE)\_\_\_\_\_, further into the canyon's (5.DEEP)\_\_\_\_\_.Plan (6. CARE)\_\_\_\_\_heat stroke is no fun.

In the northwest corner of Arizona, (7. VISIT) \_\_\_\_\_usually head to South Rim Village (120 kilometers northwest of Flagstaff on route 180) or the North Rim Village. Free shuttle buses service the South Rim in summer months. Ranger-led day hikes and walks take place throughout the year.

#### **E. CORRECTION**

## I. Find the mistake in the four underlined parts of each sentence and correct it.

1. <u>The Great Wall of China is the world's longer structure.</u>

А	В	С	D
---	---	---	---

2. Traveling by tram is most convenient than traveling by car in this city.

3. You must taking off your shoes before entering this room. R 4. Do you think there is another mountain highest than Mount Everest? C Α R D 5. Ha Long Bay is the more beautiful natural wonder of Viet Nam. R D 6. The scenery of the Amazon rainforest in your pictures looks incredibly. В А С D 7. In my opinion, foreign tourists visit Hoi An just to its ancient houses. B С D 8. Missouri is longer river in the USA, but it is shorter than the Amazon. B С D A 9. Meghalaya in India has more rainy or wettest weather in the world. C Α R D 10. Lang Son is one of the coldest province in North Viet Nam. В С D А 11. You mustn't cheat in exams because the teacher will punish you when you do that. Α В С D 12. I'm so worried because I mustn't be at home after school right now. Α B С D **13**. It is more interesting book I have ever read. С Α B D 14. What's the better film you have ever seen? B D Α 15. You mustn't look after the house when your parents are away Α B C D **16.** It is raining heavily outside. You shouldn't bring your raincoat. A B С D **17**. She always give presents to her parents on Tet holiday. B C D Α **18**. She will helps her mother decorate the house before Tet. Α В D **19**. I don't think that <u>lucky</u> money <u>can</u> bring <u>us good and</u> bad luck. В С Α D

20. The New Year Festival in Thailand is on April. It is very hot.

Α

#### B C D

# II. These is a mistake in each of these sentences. Underline the mistake and then correct it.

	Sentence	Correction
<b>1.</b> I'm th	e younger person in my family.	
2. My br	other is busyer than I am.	
3. Mary i	s taller that her sister.	
4. Zhang	is from China. She speaks China.	
<b>5.</b> Ha No	i have a population of 3.6 million	
6. Londo	n is smallest than Mexico City.	
7. She's	my friend. She's from French.	
8. Is you	r kitchen biger than my kitchen?	
9. How h	eight is the PETRONAS Twin Towers?	
<b>10.</b> Whi	ch season is coldest in your country.	

### F. READING

## I. Read the following text and decide which answer best fits each numbered blank.

Like other high peaks in (1)\_\_\_\_\_region, Mount Everest has long been revered by local people. Its most common Tibetan (2) \_\_\_\_\_, Chomolungma, means "Goddess Mother of the World", (3) \_\_\_\_\_ "Goddess of the Valley". The Sanskrit name Sagarmatha means (4) \_\_\_\_\_ "Peak of Heaven". Its identity as the highest point on the Earth's (5) \_\_\_\_\_was not recognized, however, until 1852, (6) \_\_\_\_\_the governmental Survey of India established that fact. (7) \_\_\_\_\_1865 the mountain-previously referred to as Peak XV- was (8) \_\_\_\_\_for Sir George Everest, British survey or general of India from 1830 to 1843.

<b>1</b> . A. one	B. a	C. an	D. the
2. A. title	B. name	C. selection	D. label
<b>3</b> . A. nor	B. with	C. or	D. and
4. A. literally	B. literate	C. literal	D. illiterate

5. A. covering	B. plane	C. surface	D. facet
6. A. whose	B. who	C. why	D. when
<b>7</b> . A. in	B. on	C. with	D. between
8. A. rename	B. renamed	C. renaming	D. to rename

II. Read the following text and use the words given in the box to fill in the blanks

vacation	island	flights	wild
thousands	center	and	here

Just off the coast of South Korea, Jeju Island pulls in vacationers and honeymooners by the (1) \_\_\_\_\_

Even if you haven't just gotten married, a (2) \_\_\_\_\_\_here sure can feel like it. Regular direct (3) \_\_\_\_\_\_to and from international cities such as Tokyo, Osaka, Beijing (4) \_\_\_\_\_Shanghai (as well as South Korea's domestic airports) and liberal visa requirements also make getting (5) \_\_\_\_\_a nap.

Jeju (6) \_\_\_\_\_\_features a volcanic Hallasan commanding the island from the (7) \_\_\_\_\_, a 224-kilometer semi-tropical forested national park, a (8)

coastline dotted with waterfalls and the longest lava tube in the world.

### III. Read the following text and answer the question below.

One of the greatest attraction in Africa and one of the most spectacular waterfalls in the world, Victoria Falls is located on the Zambezi River, the fourth largest river in Africa, which is also defining the border between Zambia and Zimbabwe.

Victoria Falls is the only waterfall I the world with a length of more than a kilometer and a height of more than hundred meters. It is also considered to be the largest fall I the world.

The noise of Victoria Falls can be heard from a distance of 40 kilometers, while the spray and mist from the falling water is rising to a height of over 400 meters and can be seen from a distance of 50 kilometers. No wonder that the local tribes used to call the waterfall Mosi-o-Tunya "The smoke that thunders".

**1.** Where is Victoria Falls located?

.....

2. What is the length and the height of Victoria Falls?

.....

**3.** How far can the noise of Victoria Fall be heard?

.....

**4**. How far can we see the spray and mist?

.....

**5**. What do the local tribes used to call Victoria Falls?

.....

### **G. WRITING**

# I. Use the structure "What+(a/ an) + adj + noun!" to make exclamative sentences.

 $\rightarrow$ *What a beautiful girl! Ex:* - *The girl is very beautiful.* **1**. The weather is very awful.  $\rightarrow$ 2. The meal is very delicious.  $\rightarrow$ **3**. The boy is very clever.  $\rightarrow$ 4. The pictures are very colorful.  $\rightarrow$ 5. The dress is very expensive. 6. The milk is sour.  $\rightarrow$ II. Write full sentences, using the suggested words and phrases given. I. Mexico City/ big/ city/ world. 2 ..... 2. My brother's room/ big/ my room. Z 3. London/ small/ Tokyo. Z ..... **4**. Hung/ short/ Ba. 2 5.Fansipan/ high mountain/ Viet Nam.

Z ..... 6.Nam/ tall/ boy/ his class. 2 ..... 7. Thoa/ beautiful/ girl/ village. X ..... 8. The pagoda/ tall/ the temple. X ..... III. Rewrite the following sentences, beginning as shown, so that the meaning stays the same. **1**. Ho Chi Minh City with the population of over 8 million is bigger than any other cities in Viet Nam. Ho Chi Minh City is the \_\_\_\_\_ **2**. Angel Falls is over 1,000 feet higher than any other falls in the world. Angel Falls is **3**. Lake Superior in North America is a freshwater lake; it is larger than any other freshwater lakes in the world. Lake Superior in North America is \_\_\_\_\_ 4. Remember to bring the compass: if not we will get lost in the forest. You must **5**. Take a waterproof coat during your trip to Fansipan Mountain because it is rainy there. You \_\_\_\_\_ 6. It is very important that you arrive on time at school. **7**. It is very dangerous to walk alone after 10 pm in that park. You \_\_\_\_\_\_ 8. Taking a boat trip around the islands in Ha Long Bay is the most important thing of the trip. You 9. Antarctica is colder than any other place in the world. Antarctica is \_\_\_\_\_

**10**. It is wrong of us to write on the walls or tables in our classroom.

IV. Write a short paragraph (80-100 words) describing the place where you have ever visited.

 •••••	• • • • • • • • •	 		 		 
 •••••		 	•••••	 	•••••	 
 •••••		 		 		 
 •••••		 		 	•••••	 
 •••••		 		 		 
 •••••		 	• • • • • • • • • •	 		 